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Activation of new e-mail addresses for Business Rescue Practitioners filing.

Version 0.1

The Companies and Intellectual property Commission {CIPC), in its efforts to ensure efficiency in the appointment and
licensing of Business Rescue Practitioners, have created separate mailboxes.

Please be advised to use the following e-mail addresses as follows:

Notice of appointments - CoR123.2 form with the consent letter of appointment for the Business Rescue Practmoner

must be e-mailed to CoR123.2@cipc.co.za.

Application for License as Business Rescue Practitioner with supporting documents — CoR126.1, must be e-mailed to
CoR126.1@cipc.co.za.

These mailboxes are only for the above applications.

Customers are advised to log fickets for their enquiries via the CIPC website, www.cipc.co.za/ enquiries. Sign in with
your customer code and password and select the Department Companies and CC and the category Business Rescue
Practitioners/ Application for Business Rescue Practitioners License (CoR126.1) or Business Rescue Practitioner
Appointment (CoR123.2), depending on the type of enquiry. If you do not have a customer code, kindly register one
also via the GIPC website, www.cipc.co.za / register your business / register as a customer.

This will take effect as from 1 August 2018.

Yours sincerely,

Adv Rory Voller
CIPC: Commissioner
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